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Line Card

MANUFACTURERS REPRESENTATIVES

®

www.proproducts.com 
Chemicals for solving water 
problems and maintaining the 
performance of water treatment 
equipment.

www.rkfdseparators.com 
Steel separators, interceptors,  
trench drains and catch basins. 
Made in USA for 50 years.

www.franke.com 
FRANKE offers a complete line of 
kitchen products from sinks to 
waste disposers and much more.

www.aosmith.com
Water Systems
Pressure Tanks 

www.bakerwatersystems.com 
Municipal and Industrial Water 
System Products.

Monitor municipal and industrial 
booster stations. Pitless adapters. 

www.wlplastlcs.com
Complete line of Polyethylene 
Flexible Pipe. Well, Waste, 
Municipal, Gas, Geothermal, 
Irrigation & Electrical 

www.southwire.com
Complete line of Pump Cable 

www.flintandwalling.com
Pumps for Water Wells, 
Commercial and Industrial 
Applications.

csih2o.com 
We're committed to ongoing R&D 
that leads to true breakthrough 
technologies.

www.championpump.com 
Pumps for Plumbing, Septic, 
Waterproofing, Municipal, 
Industrial, and Maintenance 
Markets.

www.bascoshowerdoor.com 
BASCO SHOWER 
Shower Enclosures

www.huntingtonbrass.com 
Designing high-quality, 
fashionable faucets and fixtures.

www.bmicanada.com
Quality Valves and Fittings

Heavy duty polyethylene septic 
tanks for the wastewater industry.

www.akindustries.com

www.hydro-action.com 
Wastewater Management Systems 
green from the ground up.

www.polylok.com
Innovations in Precast, 
Drainage & Wastewater Products.


